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Pregnancy Aid Clinic Welcomes Sarah Weikert, CFRE~ 

Pregnancy Aid Clinic (PAC), a leading nonprofit organization that provides essential support and services to pregnant women and 

their families, is pleased to announce the appointment of Sarah Weikert as its new Executive Director, effective immediately. 

Sarah brings a rich history of development experience, a compassionate heart, and a relentless commitment to the well-being of 

women, children, and families. Her passion for making a positive impact on communities led her to the non-profit sector, where she 

has become a leader known for her decades of expertise in fundraising and business development. 

 

Deacon Gary Schantz, PAC Board Chairman says:  
" I'm personally delighted, along with our entire Board of Directors, that our extensive search and subsequent discussions resulted in 

the selection of Sarah as our new Executive Director.  Her background and enthusiastic embrace of PAC's Mission will serve her 

well in the months and years ahead.  Sarah’s Initial 90-Day Plan has already generated excitement for the entire team along with 

many meaningful and significant experiential improvements for our clients.  I'm confident that under her leadership, PAC will enter a 

new period of responsible growth as well as expanded and improved operations.  The work Sarah and her team will deliver going 

forward will, without a doubt, enhance our efforts to save more pre-Born lives while continuing to support their families in so many 

ways." 

 

As Executive Director, Sarah will be responsible for increasing PAC’s revenue streams and enhancing the client and community 

engagement. Her strategic vision and leadership will be instrumental in ensuring Pregnancy Aid Clinic continues to make a positive 

impact on pregnant women and their families.  

 

Sarah Weikert said, “Growing up in a Roman Catholic home, I have fond memories of my mother marching for life. She and her 

parishioner friends rallied support with a rotary phone and the phone book. It was a powerful example of conviction that has shaped 

my own Catholic values.  Working with an organization who strives to protect children’s lives by strengthening families is very 

exciting to me. I consider myself a mission-driven, servant leader who is dedicated to expand PAC’s client and community 

engagement while leading and growing PAC’s revenue sources.” 

### 

About Pregnancy Aid Clinic: 

Pregnancy Aid Clinic is a non-profit center serving families with medical services, client advocacy, parenting education, tangible 

support, and post-abortion healing, regardless of financial ability, race, age, or religion. Funded primarily by individual donors, the 

Clinic delivers more than 5,000 life-affirming, free services to 1,600 clients annually in three clinics located in Forest Park, downtown 

Atlanta, and Roswell. Care addresses the whole person—mental, physical, emotional, and spiritual—in a compassionate and 

nonjudgmental way. Founded in 1984, Pregnancy Aid Clinic operates from a Catholic perspective and is blessed to have the 

endorsement of the Archdiocese of Atlanta. Learn more at www.pregnancyaidclinic.com 

http://www.pregnancyaidclinic.org/

